

N E W S

El Camino College | Public Relations & Marketing Department 16007 Crenshaw Blvd., Torrance, CA 90506

Contact: Ann M. Garten, Director, Community Relations Telephone: (310) 660-3406 | Email: <u>agarten@elcamino.edu</u>

For Immediate Release

April 15, 2015

Copy by: Tatiana Owens

El Camino College to Present Spring Concert Band Performance

El Camino College will present a performance by the Concert Band at 3 p.m. April 26 in Marsee Auditorium.

The ECC Concert Band will be directed by Professor Dane Teter and will feature student conductors Kyle Kawahara and Ivan Alcantar.

The concert program will include Galante's "Cry of the Last Unicorn," Smith's "Brazil: Ceremony, Song and Samba," Shaffer's "Legend of the Sword," Ticheli's "Shenandoah," Smith's "The Great Locomotive Chase," Menken's "The Hunchback of Notre Dame," and Silvestri's "Captain America March."

El Camino College students may purchase tickets at half-price 30 minutes prior to the performance when with a current ASB sticker.

Tickets to the Concert Band performance are \$10 and may be purchased at www.centerforthearts.org, by phone at 310-329-5345 or toll-free at 800-832-ARTS. The Ticket Office is open Monday-Friday 10 a.m. – 6 p.m. Campus Parking is \$3. Marsee Auditorium is located at 16007 Crenshaw Boulevard, Torrance.